
01797 228695 
   pugwash@ryeprimary.co.uk 

 

 
 

 

01797 222825 
office@ryeprimary.co.uk 

Rye Community Primary School & Pugwash Nursery 
The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND 

www.ryeprimary.co.uk 
Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock  

 Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin 

Aquinas Church of England Education Trust 
Registered 07525735; Registered in England and Wales; Magpie Hall Lane, Bromley, BR2 8HZ 

 

 

20th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
To enrich our Term 6 topic on “The Changing Roles of Women”, we have booked a “Drama Hut” workshop 
focusing on the Suffragettes. This will be an exciting way of helping the children develop their 
understanding of the Suffragette movement, and will provide them with key knowledge about society during 
the early 1900s.  
 
 
“The Drama Hut” will be working with the children for the full school day, exploring opposition to women’s 
rights, creating a timeline of events and putting on a real-life rally, where they will sing, chant and march 
like young Suffragettes themselves! 
 
 
We are certain you will agree that this is an invaluable experience for the pupils, and it will be a fantastic 
end to primary school for our Year 6 children. The cost of the visit is £6.15 per child. 
 
 
If you would like to explore more, please visit Suffragettes Workshop - Call for Action - The Drama Hut.  

 

 

 

Date Tuesday 28th June 

Time During the school day 

Clothing School uniform  

Cost Voluntary contribution of £6.15 

 
 
Please make payments via ParentPay; this is the same platform we use for booking and paying for school 
meals. Please contact the office if you have not yet logged into parent pay and don’t have login 
details.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss Brunton, Miss Turton and Mr Thomas 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  

https://thedramahut.com/portfolio-items/suffragettes/

